Department of Animal Fcology
Towa SBtate University
Ames, TA SO0LL

17 July 19786

Jan HBohamel
L4323 North 14th Streeset
Fort Dodge,, 16 30501
i
Dear Mrs. Schamel:

Thank vou for your repordt on the sighting of the Sedge Wren. i
appreciate receiving 1t as 1 get few reports of that species for the
SLUMMETT  Season . I think that the combination of it being very
secretive as well as having specific habitalt reguirements lead to much
of this. It certainly is & species that we nesd Lo keep an eve on 1L
Lowa to determine what its status is. It alsa tends to nest later
than most other birds so that many people simply aren’t gut to sse it
At the proper time as yvou and yow husband were., I will be using youwr
report in a report I oweite up on the summar season for lows Bird Life,
aw state bird journal. Thank youw very much for yow contribution and
good birding in the future.

Sincerely,

James J. Dinsmore, Frofessor
Animal Ecology



